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Dear Sir/ Madam,

I would like to submit a manuscript by Mohamed Elsherbini entitled “REMINERALIZATION POTENTIAL OF THEOBROMINE AND SODIUM FLUORIDE IN THE GEL FORMS ON ARTIFICIALLY DEMINERALIZED HUMAN ENAMEL: A COMPARATIVE STUDY 
” to your journal for possible evaluation. It is a research paper to investigate the remineralizing potential of theobromine on artificially created caries like lesions. 

Correspondence and phone calls about the paper please be directed to Mohamed Elsherbini, at the following address, telephone number，and e-mail address：

Mohamed Elsherbini
College of Dentistry,
Qassim University, Qassim, KSA.
Tel: +966-53-3834182
E-mail: dr.mohamed.saber@qudent.org

I affirm that this manuscript is original, has not been published before and is not currently being considered for publication elsewhere. 

Thank you very much for your attention to our paper.

Sincerely yours,
Mohamed Elsherbini

